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Questions from Anne Henshaw 

Question 

Please inform me whether this could lead to any possible change in the status or 

nature of this track and its immediate surrounds in the future.  As a much valued 

public path between Calne and Chippenham we would certainly lodge objections if 

this were to be the case? 

Response  

The council recognises the important role of the North Wiltshire Rivers Route. If we 

decide to sell, we recognise the value of the cycle path and due diligence would 

cover issues such as these. 

 

 


